
From: Richard Foster <rfosternlus@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/28/2013 1:12:52 PM
Subject: Re: Wexford Golf

This was my last email from u

Dick Foster
Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 18, 2013, at 2:40 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

> Are you available for a call this afternoon?
> Thank you,
> Katherine
>
> Katherine F. Veldran
> Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
> O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
> KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
>
>
>
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Richard Foster [mailto:rfosternlus@gmail.com]
> Sent: Monday, March 18, 2013 7:41 AM
> To: Veldran, Katherine
> Subject: Wexford Golf
>
> Did you get my previous email regarding how the Navy League can help with the Gov's Golf at 
Wexford?
>
> Dick Foster
> Sent from my iPhone
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